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USAID Research Policy Draft for Consultation

The Office of Science and Technology at USAID is leading an Agency-wide effort to develop a
research policy. This is the first research policy at USAID in 20 years, and it details the principles
and procedures necessary to ensure high quality research is produced from USAID's work and
broader investment in development research. 
 
Click here to download the draft research policy.
 
Because the policy will impact the review of research proposals as well as the awarding and
management of grants/cooperative agreements with implementing partners, USAID will be
convening a series of town hall-style meetings over the coming weeks in an effort to share the
draft policy and get your important feedback.
 
The research policy, which applies to all USAID staff and its implementing partners, compiles in
one place all existing policies pertaining to research and addresses some significant gaps in
USAID's policies on such critical issues as peer review, standards for research reports, assessing
impact of the scientific work USAID does, and tracking research. Evolving issues like open access
to data and publications are also discussed. As a result of this policy, USAID will be better aligned
with the Agency's Scientific Integrity Policy, federal laws, regulations and White House directives,
and the best practices of other USG federal science agencies.
 
After several months of working with a team of over 30 experts in science and technology from
across the Agency including experts in implementation and the social sciences, and receiving
internal feedback from across the Agency, USAID is now ready to incorporate additional
suggestions and feedback from implementing partners. 
 
Please enter your feedback here by 5:00 PM EDT on March 14th, 2014. 

If you are not already on our e-mail list, sign-up here.We welcome news of events, tools,
trainings, country updates and other content from the broad FSN Network community. Please
send any suggested content to news@fsnnetwork.org. 
 
The TOPS Program was made possible by the generous support and contribution of the
American people through the United States Agency for International Development (USAID). The
contents of this newsletter do not necessarily reflect the views of USAID or the United States
Government.

The FSN Network is being spearheaded by TOPS, a USAID/FFP funded program seeking to
build the capacity of FFP grantees and other food security and nutrition implementers. The
program is working to improve the quality of implementation through fostering collaboration,
innovation, and knowledge sharing around food security and nutrition best practices. For more
information about TOPS please click here.  
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